
 

Minutes for Quarterly Business Meeting 
Hillcrest Baptist Church of Austin, Texas 

October 18, 2023 

 
Paul Waldo, Church Moderator, called the meeting to order.   
 
The minutes for the regular business meeting on July 19, 2023, were approved as 
distributed.   
 
The following people were added to the church roll: 

• By statement 
o Angie Shilkett from Grace Covenant Church, Austin, TX 
o Jane Bartlett from Hillcrest Baptist Church, Austin, TX 

 
The following people were removed from the church roll: 

• Lettered/Transferred out 
o Erik Fegenbush to another church (unknown) 
o Nicole Caston to another church (unknown) 
o Kate Vitek to Great Hills Baptist Church, Austin, TX 
o Israel Guajardo to South Broadway Christian Church, Denver, CO 
 

Kathy Wiederkehr brought a report from the Budget/ Finance committee. The church is 
currently running about $150,000 behind the budget, but with cautious spending, the 
church will be able to meet its financial responsibilities. 
 
Barry Curlee brought a motion from the Committee on Committees that the distributed 
slate of committee members be accepted as distributed (attached).  The motion was 
adopted as presented. 
 .  
As there was no other business, the meeting was adjourned. 
 
      Respectfully submitted, 
 
     
      Patty Waldo 
      Church Clerk 


